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Ms. Margaret Kaus
Secy. Circle #2, P.S.W.A.
118 E. 68th Street
Cleveland. Ohio 44103

Dear Mrs. Kaus:

The resolution by the Progressive Slovene Women of America conctrning a
halt in the building of nuclear pwoer plants, which you sent to the Chairman
of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission, has been referred to me.

We apprecia*' the concerns of members of your organization and assure them
that every S fort is being made to ensure the continued protection of the
health and safety of the public at all nuclear power plants that are
operating or under construction.

Sincerely,
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J G.9 .,,QW9
[[ Harold R. Denton, Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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